
To whom it may concern, 

It has only recently been brought to my attention that this Food Standards amendment is in 
parliament. 

I have the right to choose food products that won't destroy Orang-utan or tiger habitats. 

These are harmless animals close to becoming endangered because of our selfishness. 

 

Regards, 

Louise Ross 


